
From: Phillip Leigh [mailto:kenyetta@coastalnet.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 13, 2008 5:11 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Revocable Trust Accounts 
 
 
 
We are asking that you protect the IOLTA trust accounts by extending 
the 
insurance to coverage to the total amount of $250,000 
 
Phillip Leigh 
LANC Client Council 
 
 


